
 

 

Monday 12th September  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

         After School Clubs   
 

Our afterschool clubs programme starts this week (apart from Multisports- relevant parents will 

be sent a text to confirm this). 

If you have paid for a club via ParentPay (or handed in a form for Sportspoint), please be 

advised that this is confirmation of your place and we will be in touch if anything else is 

required. 

Multisports and Girls Football confirmations went out on Friday and you should have been 

notified if your child has a place or if they have been put on the waiting list. If you have any 

queries, please email admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 

Dance Academy and Netbusters confirmations will go out early this week. Please look out for an 

item added to your Parent Pay. Please note, the first session for Dance Academy will be 

Thursday 29th September. 

Our external clubs all start at 3:30pm and finish at 4:30pm. Pick up will be from the Oswald 

Road gate. 

Science Club pick up is at 4:20pm from outside the main entrance to school. 

Netbusters pick up will be from the car park gate at 4:30pm. 

Kind regards, 

School Office 

 
 
 


